
Most Sacred Heart of Jesus, I Place My Trust in You! 

SACRED HEART CHURCH 

4277 HIGHWAY U 
RICH FOUNTAIN, MISSOURI  65035 

 

Reverend William D. Debo, Pastor 

 
Rectory and Parish Office: Phone: 573-744-5987  Sacred Heart School:  Phone: 573-744-5898         
Email:                              shrf1838@sacredheartrf.com     Email:  dreinkemeyer@schoolsacredheartrf.com 
Church Website:                     www.sacredheartrf.com     School Website:www.schoolsacredheartrf.com          
Rev. William D. Debo:        williamdebo14@gmail.com         Emergency:                573-291-6528 (Father Bill) 
Parish Office Hours (Mon thru Fri) 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM             Diocesan Website:     www.diojeffcity.org                
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________              

    WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 
February  4 Tuesday      7:45 AM  †   Betty Temmen 
February  5 Wednesday NO MASS 
February  6 Thursday     7:45 AM  †   Ed Grellner  
February  7 Friday         NO MASS                                                                                                                    
February  8 Saturday     4:00 PM    †   Frederick Bethman  
February  9 Sunday       7:45 AM   †   People of the Parish    † Mary Lou Zeilman   

Monthly Total of All Offerings $23,953.00 

 

MINISTRY SCHEDULE 
Saturday, February 8   4:00 p.m.    Sunday, February 9   7:45 a.m.    

Greeters:  Adam & Melissa Koenigsfeld   Greeters:  Billy & Sheldon Redel 

Servers: Gavin Kempker, Blake Schwartze   Servers:  SHS Students 

Lector:  Sharon Thomas     Lector:  SHS Students 

Ushers:  Stan Fick, Matt Schwartze    Ushers:  SHS Students 

Gifts:  Matt & Jessi Schwartze    Gifts:  SHS Students 

Com:  Jo Ann Rudruff, Debbie Boehm, Bob Goodenough Com:  Rick & Peg Brune, Melissa Koenigsfeld, 

          Megan Markway 

Rosary:  Janie Wallace     Rosary:  Holly Neuner 

Music:  Nancy & Lisa      Music:  SHS Student Choir 

Sacristan:  Janie Wallace     Sacristans:  John & Joan Neuner 

        Money:  Doris Frank, Jamie Fick 

 

                            SACRED HEART PARISH ACTIVITIES 

February 3rd – Monday, St. Ann’s Sodality meeting @ 6:30 p.m. along with cutting of the remaining towel fabric. 

February 9th – Sunday, Linda Neuner’s “50 Years of Dedication to Sacred Heart School” Mass @ 7:45AM and 

                                                      Reception Immediately Following in the school cafeteria. (see more info below)  

 

OUT OF TOWN ACTIVITIES 
February 2nd – Sunday, Annual Argyle/Koeltztown Volunteer Fire Dept. Pancake, Sausage & Egg Breakfast,  

                                                   Argyle K of C Hall 7:30AM – 11:00AM      $12/Adult   $6/Kids under 12  

Bishop McKnight’s FEBRUARY Prayer Intention for our Local Church: 

For mutual respect of the unique roles and responsibilities we are given as members of the Body 

of Christ.  May we recognize and draw strength from the distinctive gifts God has given each of us 

with a spirit of co-responsibility. We pray to the Lord. 

 

May the healing power of God’s love be with you and restore the blessings of good health.                         

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  Lorraine Rehagen, Donna Plassmeyer, Judy Redel, Joe Frank, Ira Thompson, Kim 

Lambert, Richard Nilges, Edie Reichel Julie Gildehaus, Amy (Feltrop) Bax, Angie (Feltrop) Hoecker, Maggie 

(Scheulen) Vieth, Mary Berhorst, Marcella Bax, Rev. Christopher Aubuchon, Archie Jaegers, Dale Kramer, Don 

Krattli, Sharon Cardwell, Wyatt Niemann, Charlene Strope, Marie Scherf, Bohen Ambrose Woehr, Marlene Haller, Justin 

Veit, Melissa Koenigsfeld, Mark Lieneke, Tracey Creswell, Sandy Schneiders

           MONTHLY  OFFERINGS   

JANUARY ENVELOPES 
“LOOSE” 

OFFERING 
ELECTRONIC 

OFFERING 
SPECIAL COLLECTION OFFERING 

1/1     $130.00 $25.00 ----- Solemnity of Mary                $620.00 

1/5 $8,543.00 $70.00 $327.65 Seminary Form/Priest Ret   $205.00 

1/12 $3,617.00 $57.00 $327.65 Maint & Repair                     $368.00 

1/19 $2,415.00 $93.00 $1,162.65 Christmas                              $70.00 

1/26 $4,479.00 $581.00 $402.65 Spring Breakfast                   $75.00 

    Good Shepherd                   $384.25 

 “Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time”                                              Febuary 2, 2025  
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Most Sacred Heart of Jesus, I Place My Trust in You! 

*** Sacred Heart School NEWS from your Principal ****  

*Students will participate in adoration and benediction on Thursday January 6th. 
*The seventh grade students will participate in the first annual Diocesan 7th Grade Academic 
Bowl. 
*Students will provide the liturgical music at the 7:45 A.M. Mass on Sunday, February 9th. 
*Sacred Heart Pre-School registration is now open.   Please contact the school office for more 
information @  573-744-5898 
 

You are invited to help celebrate Linda 

Neuner's “50 years” of dedication to 

Sacred Heart School on Sunday, February 

9th at the 7:45 a.m. mass with a reception 

immediately following in the school 

cafeteria.   

This is the link to the Facebook 

Invitation:   https://fb.me/2aY0cWfG1wWw

wjV   

Please RSVP if possible.    
 

 
 

World Day for Consecrated Life will 

be celebrated in the Church on Sunday,  

February 2, 2025. Please pray for all 

those who have made commitments in 

the consecrated life and be sure to 

thank them on their special day.  May 

they continue to be inspired by Jesus 

Christ and respond generously to 

God’s gift of their vocation. 
 
 
 

ATTENTION SACRED HEART 

YOUTH!!! 
The Sacred Heart and Holy Family Youth Group 

are doing great things!  Join them at their upcoming 

meeting on Wednesday, February 5th at 7:00 p.m. at 

Holy Family.  Come check it out and be a part of a 

group that is making a difference.  Call Peggy 

Brune 573-659-2904 if you have any questions 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sacred Heart Holy Family St. Alexander St. Aloysius St. Boniface Visitation
Guardian         

Angels

Saturday 4:00 PM 5:30 PM - 4:30 PM - - 6:30 PM

Sunday 7:45 AM 9:30 AM 8:30 AM - 10:00 AM 8:00 AM -

Monday - - -

Prayer Svc:  

7:30 AM - - -

Tuesday 7:45 AM - - - 6:00 PM - -

Wedns. - 7:45 AM - 8:00 AM - - -

Thursday 7:45 AM - - - - 8:15 AM -

Friday - 7:45 AM - - - - 8:00 AM

 

     Coalition Mass Schedules
             Supporting each other to be communities of love and mercy in Christ

RECONCILIATION:     All  parishes - 30 minutes prior to weekend Masses Or by 

Appointment

https://fb.me/2aY0cWfG1wWwwjV
https://fb.me/2aY0cWfG1wWwwjV
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CALLED BY NAME SUNDAY 

Next weekend, February 9th, throughout the diocese 

is:  Called By Name Sunday, an initiative of the 

Diocese of Jefferson City Vocations Office that 

celebrates God’s call to each of us to follow Him in 

a particular way. Bishop McKnight is encouraging 

each of us to take this time to not only acknowledge 

the call given to each heart to be holy and fully in 

relationship with the One who made it, but also to 

consider the fact that the One who calls might be 

asking us to be His voice to others.   

1. Be open to God’s call. For those who 

are able – be open to the call to the 

priesthood or religious life. These 

vocations are beautiful gifts both to 

the Church and to those who are 

called. So be open, and be 

courageous if you hear the call. 

 

2. Spend time this week thinking about 

someone in our parish who God may 

be calling to the priesthood or 

religious life – someone with the 

qualities that you would want in your 

priest or religious sister. 

 

Next week at all Masses, we will have cards for you 

to share that person’s name and contact information. 

Bishop McKnight and our Vocation Director, Fr. 

Paul Clark, will then send them a letter of 

encouragement along with Fr. Clark’s contact 

information should they wish to follow up. 

God is the one who calls, but He often uses our 

voice of encouragement and invitation to do so. 

With your help, we can make this Called By Name 

Sunday a great success that will bear fruit in our 

diocese for generations to come. May we be His 

voice! 

Thank you for your openness and generous 

participation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Westphalia Knights of Columbus Soccer is 

conducting spring soccer sign ups through google 

forms. Players ages 3-14 are welcome! Please sign 

up by February 15th.  Please 

email wkcsoccerclub@gmail.com to receive a link 

to the form or if you have questions. The link 

is Spring soccer registration form 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Singles Upper 50s and Above:  Are you looking 

for a renewed sense of purpose & belonging? 

Register today for a life-changing RENEW 

weekend retreat at the Pallottine Retreat Center (30 

min from downtown St. Louis), on March 28-30, 

2025.  Take a chance and get involved... you won't 

regret it!  Visit www.RenewRetreats.org, e-mail 

renewretreat.stl@gmail.com, or call (314) 703-1002 

for details 

 

 

 

 

 

TO OUR AMAZING SPONSORS: 
We are incredibly grateful to the many members of 

our community who answered the call to serve by 

participating in the Osage Caring Projects, 

Christmas Wish Program.  Through the generosity 

of time, talents, and resources, this Program was 

able to bring joy and much needed support to 

numerous families in need during the Holiday 

season. The outpouring  of compassion and support 

demonstrated by our community is truly inspiring 

and serves as a powerful reminder of the positive 

impact we can have when we come together to help 

those less fortunate. 

Scripture, particularly Matthew 25:35-40, 

emphasizes that serving the needs of the poor and 

marginalized is an essential part of our Christian 

duty.  As Mother Teresa eloquently stated, “If you 

can’t feed 100 people, then feed just one.”  This 

powerful message highlights the importance of 

individual action and the transformative power of 

small acts of love and  in fulfilling our role as 

stewards of God’s creation and reflecting the divine 

love that has been bestowed upon us. 

“OSAGE CARING PROJECTS” 
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